590 County Road, Suite 2, Westbrook ME 04092

August 8, 2016

Andrew Pires Senior Project Engineer / Employee Owner PC Construction Company 131 Presumpscot Street, Portland, ME 04103

Dear Mr. Pires,

This letter will serve as notice that the building at 789 Stevens Ave has had all of the asbestos materials and Universal waste removed from this facility including but not limited to pumping, draining, cleaning and removal of the oil tank. All light bulbs and potential Light ballast and the kitchen sink that had asbestos as a coating on it. All work was completed in accordance with the Maine DEP solid waste and asbestos regulations and per the OSHA standards. All work was completed and demobilization of the site on August 5th, 2016.

Thank you for selecting Abatement Professionals for this project. We look forward to working with you on future projects.

Sincerely,

Robert W. Rickett, Jr.

abert waster 1.

President

RWRJ/kan